				Dear JC,




		Thank you for your submission for the 2020 EERA Annual Conference Proposals. We are pleased to inform you that your submission, "Student Remediation: Addressing the Process of Student Remediation for Higher Education ," has been accepted!

We look forward to your presentation!  Please notify your co-authors of the acceptance and feel free to follow this link to register for the conference and make reservations:

https://www.eeraorganization.org/registration






		Sincerely,
Jia Liang
Kansas State University
gliang15@k-state.edu
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